
M E M O R A N D U M 
PROC # 23-08     

ADDENDUM #2 TO RFP #005-2023 
SENT VIA E-MAIL 

DATE: March 22, 2023 

TO:  ALL PROSPECTIVE RESPONDENTS  

FROM: Margaret Maddalena, Contract Administrator 

RE: RFP #005-2023 ENGINEERING DESIGN SERVICES FOR WSPS 
SUBSTATION  

NOTICE TO ALL POTENTIAL RESPONDENTS 

The Request for Proposals (RFP) is supplemented/modified as set forth in this 
Addendum. The original RFP documents remain in full force and effect, except as 
supplemented/modified by this Addendum, which is hereby made part of the RFP. 
Respondent shall take this Addendum into consideration when preparing and 
submitting its Proposal.  

PROPOSAL SUBMITTAL DEADLINE 

The Proposal submittal deadline remains the same and is not altered by this 
Addendum.  

RFP #005-2023 is amended as set forth below (Additions noted in underline, deletions 

noted in strikethrough): 

Preposal Meeting 

A pre-proposal meeting will be held at the Wanaque South Pump Station, 210 310 

Fairfield Road, Wayne, New Jersey 07470 at 10:00 AM on Wednesday, March 29, 

2023. All Respondents are strongly recommended to attend the pre-proposal 

meeting. Failure to attend the pre-proposal meeting does not relieve the 

Respondent of any obligations or requirements.   



 
 

Addendum No. 2 will be part of the contract documents. A copy of Addendum No. 2 has been 
sent to all prospective respondents. 

 
Questions regarding this Addendum #2 may be submitted via e-mail to: 

 
Margaret Maddalena 

Contract Administrator 
North Jersey District Water Supply Commission 

One F.A. Orechio Drive 
Wanaque, New Jersey 07465  

E-mail: mmaddalena@njdwsc.com 

mailto:mmaddalena@njdwsc.com

